

Dear Children,

I hope you have been making the most of your time at home. In our phone calls lots of you have said that you were playing games and enjoying family time which is fantastic! The other teachers and I have been working from home, preparing lots of lovely things to do for when school is open again. I am missing you all very much and would much rather be in school with you!

Remember to complete your home learning and keep checking the website for lots of useful information. Our April home learning is now available with new activities. I hope to hear about even more exciting things that have been happening while you've been at home and can't wait to see you all again in person.

Stay strong and keep being kind to your family,

Mr Woodyet

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



